Immanuel Lutheran School News and Notes May 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS AT IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL

- 5-10 Softball games at Immanuel, Silo, Lewiston 4 p.m.
- 5-12 Softball games at Lake City 4:30 p.m.
- 5-12 3rd 8th graders Physics Force Field trip in Rochester
- 5-13 Track and Field Day for 3rd-8th grades in Winona
- 5-14 "A" Team Softball Tournament at Resurrection in Rochester
- 5-15 Eighth Grade Graduation at Immanuel's 10:15 a.m. service
- 5-16 PTL meeting in CLC 6:30 p.m.
- 5-18 3rd + 4th Grade Class Leads Chapel Worship 8:25 a.m.
- 5-20 All-School Field Trip to Minnesota Zoo in Apple Valley, MN
- 5-24 3rd & 4th Grades to "Farm America" field trip in Waseca, MN
- 5-25 PTL sponsored COMMUNITY CARNIVAL 4:30 p.m.-7:00 p.m.
- 5-27 Last Day of School Chapel and Awards Noon dismissal









***Kindergarten is learning about money and time concepts in math, and about the parts of plants in science. The kindergarteners are also hearing about the Holy Spirit spreading God's Word in Religion class.

***1st & 2nd Graders are studying animals and their habitats in science class, Jesus dying on the cross in Religion, and 2nd graders are starting chapter books and the basics of multiplication.

The 2021-2022 school year will be ending in three weeks, and we are busier than usual! There are class field trips, sports events, graduation, and still lots to learn! This year has been fantastic!

Chapel services are always a favorite part of the week for the children as we get reminders about God's great love for us and the grace and forgiveness that He offers. A special thank you to Pastor Augustine for all the time and effort you put in to present so many chapel services to us this school year. We appreciate you!

Thank you, also, to the members of Immanuel Lutheran Church for supporting us this school year. We love seeing you in chapel, at sporting events and special programs! Thank you for donating to the Fish Fry and purchasing items, for praying for our school, and your financial support is very much appreciated! You are invaluable to Immanuel Lutheran School! May you have a blessed summer!--Mr. Rick Arguto, Principal